
From: Adams, Marcia <Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/4/2016 5:19:24 PM
Subject: RE: Catherine McKnight

OK – Let me know if you need something.
 
Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9260 | (803) 734-9002 fax

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Department of 
Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 5:08 PM

To: Adams, Marcia

Subject: FW: Catherine McKnight
 
Never mind.  Thanks.
 
From: Symmes, Brian 

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:59 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: FW: Catherine McKnight
 
Don’t know if this will change how you proceed, but this is what DOA’s PIO just sent.
 
From: Coakley, Kelly 

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:57 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: RE: Catherine McKnight
 
Brian-
I have talked with Jim about this.
 
Have a good one-
Kelly
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelly Coakley

Public Information Director, Office of the Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-0555 
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mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov


Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Department of 
Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Casserly, James 

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:29 PM

To: Coakley, Kelly; Symmes, Brian

Subject: FW: Catherine McKnight
 
Brian and Kelly,
 
Me again.  We have a constituent saying she will go to the press because the Governor won’t do anything for her.  We 
even told her we were not the Governor’s office but would be glad to forward her complaints to the legal staff.  She 
has an attorney.  You can see in the attachments that the IG and OHR both gave her the same response.  Let me know 
if I need to head a different direction in the event she calls back. 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Smith, Jamal 

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:16 PM

To: Casserly, James

Subject: Catherine McKnight
 
Jim,
 
Concerns re: Catherine McKnight
212 Roach Avenue
Swansea, South Carolina 29160
 
Ms. McKnight was injured on the job May 4th, 2015 and on leave from May 5, 2016 – May 17th 2015 due to her injury.
  Ms. McKnight feels that she should have been compensated for May 11, 2015 a state holiday observance.  Ms. 
McKnight wants to restore her Holiday time for Confederate Memorial Day due to the fact she is an full time state 
employee. 


